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Dear Ms. Plesnikova,

[…]

I am taking the liberty to remind you that, in providing your response pursuant to paragraph 23 of the annex to decision I/7, you should explicitly comment on the communication itself and the allegations contained therein, as well as addressing the questions raised by the Committee to you (and to the communicant, if you so wish). Your document addresses only the questions posed to you. Thus, you are welcome to submit a document with your comments on the communication and the allegations at your earliest convenience, but no later than 15 January so to leave sufficient time to the Committee to consider it.

Best regards,

Pietro RABASSI (Mr.)

